CORDOVA VILLAGE SPRING 2023 NEWSLETTER

Where flowers bloow so- does hope.

GOLF CART INSPECTION WILL BE —MAY 6TH

Sp ring Clean- Up On Saturday, May 6th, golf carts will be inspected at the Village Maintenance
Dates: building from 9:30 a.m. till noon. Please bring a photocopy of golf cart
insurance card with you to the inspection. Any golf carts driven on roads
Dumpsters will be here on must be inspected. Must be at least 18 years of age to drive. Per Ordinance
April 28th & 2gth. No 2009-15, golf carts are not able to cross Hwy 84 due to Cordova not having a

. designated crossing point. Cost of inspection is $25.00 due that day.
hazardous waste, batteries

or e-waste. Dumpsters will Please contact Jim Boone at (309)373-5585 if you have
be located @ Cordova Civic questions. Or Village Hall 309-654-2646
Center, when full gates will A .
s Enjoy the new Outlooks along the river!
be locked. The Village has done some great improvements along the river.
Hoping you and your families will enjoy them! Located at
Cordova Fest TBD 3rd Ave. & 9t St. and Main Ave. & 5t St,

Live music, kids
entertainment, car
show & fireworks

There is a leash ordnance, please keep
. your pets on a leash in your yard or
when walking. Please clean up after
?our pet, it’s your responsibility.

Going forward after this newsletter all upcoming
newsletters will be posted on our website. If a resident
would like a printed copy, please stop in the office and we’ll
be more than happy to get you a copy. Please check our
The River’s Edge Park Pavilion is website for any new information as well.

available to rent. Please call the

Village Hall for INFORMATION! VillageofCordova.com

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
Saturday. June, 3rd — Paint the Street by the Library, rain date June 17"



Please make sure you garbage cans are put out each morning before 7AM. With warmer/windy/stormy weather please get
your cans away from roads, right of ways after garbage collection. If your can is put out after the driver goes by, they’ll
not come back to get.

New Maintenance men: Alvin Barber a long time resident of Cordova, has been a part of our Cordova
team since January of this year and is a great asset to Cordova. He’s a great problem solver and gets
the work needed completed. Wes Frasier, is a resident of Port Byron and has been with us for almost
a year! He’s doing a great job and really likes to be busy!
AP ———
We do now accept credit/debit cards now in the office for your Utility Bills. Stop in and set up
a recurring payment and fill out the form if you would like to do this. If you have any
questions please email us at CordovaVillagelL@gmail.com
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Thank you all that voted in our General Election on April 4, 2023
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